
 

 

TODAY IS CHILDREN’S SUNDAY! Our service will be led by the 

children sharing what they learned at VBS.  Sunday school will follow 

at 11am. 
 

UWF MISSION FOCUS FOR JULY is the Methodist Home for 

Children.  We will be collecting items for female residents.  A complete 

shopping list can be found in your July Methogram and in all July issues 

of E-News.  Please leave donations on the designated table in Room 

114. 
 

“LOVE YOUR NEIGHBOR” OFFERING:  We are collecting 

voluntary monetary donations to assist Rebecca Dickenson and her 

family (Jim and Pam Stockert’s daughter) who were forced to 

evacuate their home due to flooding.  If you wish to contribute, 

please make your check out to “FUMCG” and put “Dickensons” or 

“Stockerts” on the memo line.  Cash contributions are also welcome. 
 

COMMUNITY PARTNERSHIP GATHERINGS:  All are invited to 

a community gathering to discuss new ways to assist and serve the 

neighbors in our community on Wednesday, July 23 at 6pm.  The 

meeting will be held at S.A.F.E, 5950 Hwy 87 S in Graham.  Contact 

Margaret Skulnik (919/219-1245; mskulnik@me.com) for more 

information or see your July 17 E-News. 
 

CHURCHWIDE TRIP:  All are invited to a windshield scavenger 

hunt through Alamance County on Thursday, July 24.  We will leave 

the church parking lot at 1:30pm.  Call the church office (336/226-4343) 

or check E-News for more details. 
 

IMMEDIATE NEEDS IN OUR LITTLE FREE PANTRY are 

canned vegetables, ramen noodles, and bottled water.  Please purchase 

easy-open containers when possible. 
 

BIBLE PRESENTATION:  As is our tradition, we will be presenting 

Bibles during both services on Sunday, August 24.  If you have a 

childre who is 4 years old, a rising 3rd grader, or a rising 9th grader, 

please let Chris (chris@fumcgraham-nc.org) or Susan 

(office@fumcgraham-nc.org) know by August 10 so that Bibles can be 

purchased. 
 

BLESSING OF THE BACKPACKS:  Attention:  Anyone who will be 

a student in 2025-2026 (all ages)!  Pastor Duane will bless backpacks 

during both services on Sunday, August 24.  Get your school year off to 

a blessed start by attending worship! 
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